
Administration
Penrith Office 
Civic Centre, 601 High Street.

St Marys Office 
Queen Street Centre, 
207-209 Queen Street.

Contact Centre Open 
8.30am-4pm. Mon-Fri.

4732 7777

PO Box 60, 
Penrith NSW 2751

council@penrith.city

Council’s services are 
accessible via the online 
portal at my.penrith.city

Services
Waste Services

4732 7777

Illegal Dumping 
Contact the EPA hotline  
on 131 555 and ask for the 
RID Squad (Regional Illegal 
Dumping Squad).

Graffiti Hotline

	 Freecall 1800 022 182

Meeting Dates
Monday 23 June 2025 – 7pm  
(Policy Review Committee 
Meeting)

Monday 30 June 2025 – 7pm  
(Ordinary Meeting)

Online via penrith.city

penrith.city.council

penrithcouncil

penrithcitycouncil

penrithcitycouncil

penrith.city

visitpenrith.com.au

Contact Us

News

penrith.city

Thank you for your patience as we work to 
restore this popular community space.

For more information, visit:  
penrith.city/greatriverwalk

Public Exhibition
Exhibition of Amendment to 
Glenmore Park Stage 3  
Development Contribution Plan
Council invites you to comment on a draft 
amendment to the Glenmore Park Stage 3 
Development Contribution Plan 2022 (GP3 CP).  
The proposed amendment will include a charge for 
non-residential development in the GP3 precinct, 
being $879,840 per hectare of net developable 
area for non-residential development. There will be 
no changes to charges for residential development. 

The draft amendment will be on public exhibition 
until Wednesday 2 July 2025 and can be viewed 
online at  yoursaypenrith.com.au

Submissions must be received by 5pm on Wednesday 
2 July 2025 and can be submitted by:

• Email: city.planning@penrith.city

• Post: General Manager
(Attn: City Planning)
Penrith City Council
PO Box 60, Penrith NSW 2751

Please include the subject line ‘Draft Amendments 
to Glenmore Park Stage 3 Contributions Plan’ in 
your submission.

For all enquiries: Please contact Ian Stendara, 
Executive Planner on 4732 7681 or email  
ian.stendara@penrith.city

Council Briefs

● Join us for a morning nature journalling at
Gow Park on Wednesday 2 July from 9am–12pm!
We’re identifying and drawing the animal and
plant species we see.

You don’t have to be an artist to join us —
participants who have never nature journalled
before are more than welcome to tag along and
learn how to get started!

The event is free, but bookings are essential.

Register at penrith.city/events

● Come along to Village Café to meet your
neighbours and chat in a friendly and relaxed
environment over a free barista-made coffee.

Take the opportunity to connect with local
support services to gain free advice on a range
of topics including health and wellbeing.

Village Café is held monthly from 9.30am–11.30am
on the second Thursday of every month at
Wainwright Park, Kingswood; the third Thursday
at Wattle Park, North St Marys; and the fourth
Thursday at Wilson Park, Llandilo.

See you at Village Café!

For more information visit:
penrith.city/villagecafe

● The northern section of the Great River Walk,
between Weir Reserve and Cassola Place, is
currently closed for repairs following storm
damage to the riverbank, pathway and
pedestrian bridge.

The path will remain closed for the duration
of construction and is expected to reopen in
September, weather permitting.


